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On behalf of President Trump and the American people, congratulations and
best wishes to the people of the Republic of the Philippines as you
commemorate your 119" independence day on June 12.

The United States proudly stands with the Philippines as a longstanding ally,
especially as the country confronts challenges associated with terrorism and
extremism, including recent attacks in Marawi City and elsewhere. We admire
the resilience and strength of Filipino people in battling adversity and
building a more prosperous and secure future.

On this special day, we honor the enduring U.S.-Philippine alliance, built on
our shared democratic values, growing commerce, and strong people-to-people
ties.
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